
 

 
Blasingame, Burch, Garrard, & Ashley, P.C. has been assisting clients nationwide for more than 40 years 
with a wide range of complex legal matters. From personal injury to business representation and litigation – to tax 
and estate planning, and commercial and residential real estate – our experienced attorneys will help you with your 
specific issue. Follow us on social media @bbgalaw. Contact us at (706) 354-4000. 

 
 

For Immediate Release: 

Gov. Kemp Appoints BBGA Attorney, 
Others to Judicial Nominating Commission  
ATHENS, Ga. – (Dec. 17, 2024) – Georgia Governor Brian Kemp announced 38 appointments to the Judicial 
Nominating Commission on Dec. 13, one of which is BBGA Attorney Drew Hill. Governor Kemp first appointed 
Drew to the JNC in 2019, so this is his third appointment. 

The Judicial Nominating Commission reviews applications and makes recommendations to the Governor to fill 
vacancies in state, superior, and appellate courts in Georgia. 

Drew is a shareholder at Blasingame, Burch, Garrard & Ashley, P.C in Athens. His practice focuses on representing 
injured parties in many different types of personal injury cases. He is a “Double Dawg” having received both his 
bachelor’s degree and J.D. from the University of Georgia.  

Drew has been recognized annually by the Best Lawyers in America, as well as the Top Lawyers in Georgia. He is a 
fellow in the American College of Trial Lawyers and has been selected for many years for inclusion in the Super 
Lawyers list.  

He has received the highest peer rating possible, an AV Rating by Martindale-Hubbell, based on his commitment to 
high legal and ethical standards. Additionally, he is a Fellow in the Lawyers Foundation of Georgia and is past 
president of the Western Circuit Bar Association.  

"The Judicial Nominating Commission plays a crucial role in ensuring Georgia's courts are filled with qualified, 
capable, and ethical members who will ensure justice is done for all Georgians," said Governor Kemp. "I look 
forward to working with this group of leaders in the legal profession to promote a judicial branch that upholds our 
law, ideals, and commitment to integrity. On behalf of the State of Georgia, thank you to each of these individuals 
for serving our state in this essential capacity." 

Click here for more information.  
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